
 
    

 
 
 

 
 
 

   
    

  
 

  
 
 

     
    

  
 

 

2022 PUBLIC NOTICE FOR ANNUAL CONTRACTOR MEETING 

THE CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE IS SEEKING STATE LICENSED 
CONTRACTORS WITH EXPERIENCE IN HOUSING 
REHABILITATION INCLUDING NEW CONSTRUCTION. 

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED PLEASE ATTEND THE CITY OF FORT 
LAUDERDALE’S HOUSING REHABILITATION/REPLACEMENT 
PROGRAM CONTRACTOR MEETING. THIS MEETING WILL BE 
HELD ON JANUARY 4, 2022, FROM 9:00 A.M. TIL 11:00 A.M. 
AT 100 NORTH ANDREWS AVENUE FORT LAUDERDALE, 1ST 

FLOOR COMMISSIONER’S CHAMBER. 


